The Compass Clinic

announces its closure
as of December 1, 2020.

Ira Goodman, MD, Sheila Baez-Torres, MD,
and Anamaria Shanley, MSN, ARNP-CB,
are closing their private practice at
The Compass Clinic in Orlando, FL.

Transfer to another neurologist or to the
primary care provider is necessary. The staff of
The Compass Clinic will assist with a referral
and/or plans for continued care. Patients in need
of assistance in locating another physician may
contact their health insurer or the physician
referral website of our nearby hospitals, Orlando
Regional Medical Center (orlandohealth.com) or
Advent Health (adventhealth.com) for assistance.

Written requests for medical records should be

mailed before February 1, 2021 to The Compass

Clinic, 100 West Gore Street, Suite 406, Orlando,
FL 32806 or sent by fax to (321) 202-2582.




